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    Beachwood Breeze

     


          P.O. Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245

           Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                          April 2011
   RIVER REGION HUMAN SERVICES INC. – SELECTED TO OPERATE
    OUR CENTER 
   We are delighted to announce that River Region Human Services (RRHS) has been selected to
   operate the Beachwood Community Center.  The BCA has been working the JaxParks for over four 
   years to find an organization to run the center through meetings, emails and telephone calls.  Officers
   of the BCA have attended meetings downtown, at UNF and on the Southside to discuss this venture.
   We will share more details once they are available.  At this time, here is what we know:

River Region Human Services Inc. (RRHS) has been selected as the managing partner for 
Beachwood Community Center.  RRHS plans to partner with UNF and Helping Hands Network
to provide community services.  The next step is the 6-8 week legislative process for City Council
to appropriate the funding assistance for community center renovations, making those funds
available to RRHS.
     LOST AND FOUND
     A pair of children’s eyeglasses were found on Cape Horn Avenue.  If they belong to your child, please call 

     997-0349.
    JAX. SOLID WASTE DIVISION DROP OFF LOCATIONS
     You can drop off household hazardous waste or other e-waste at remote collection events. E-waste examples 
     include: computers, monitors, mobile devices, computer keyboards and cables, audio equipment, hair dryers or
     power tools, televisions.  Household hazardous waste include: batteries/rechargeable batteries, paint, oil, 
     fluorescent lights including tubes and compact fluorescent bulbs, pool chemicals, motor oil and used oil filters, 
     drain cleaners and acids, pesticides and fertilizers.  

     There are two DROP OFF DATES left:

     Saturday, April 9 from 8:30 am to 3:00 p.m. at Mandarin Park, 14780 Mandarin Road and Saturday, May 14th from 

     8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Jacksonville Beach Public Works Department, Operations and Maintenance Facility parking 

     lot, 1460 Shetter Avenue, Jacksonville Beach.
           ============================================================================

Next Meeting – Tuesday, April 19,  2011 at 7:30 pm 

             at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
               Let’s make 2011 a GREAT year for the Beachwood Community !!
             ****Thanks to Beachwood Apts. management for printing newsletter****     
CLIP AND SAVE information for new neighbors in the subdivision:

========================================================================================  

YARD WASTE/tree limbs and shrub clippings: 

 PICK UP ON MONDAYS

HOUSEHOLD TRASH/garbage:


 PICK UP ON TUESDAYS

Please retrieve your garbage cans from the curb by Tuesday evening.  Thank you!
